
     IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR RESIDENTS      
 
Street Work on South Cypress Street 
From SW Fellows St to SW Locust St 
 
Dear Resident, 
H&H Paving will be performing road work for the City of McMinnville on South Cypress 
Street between SW Fellows Street and SW Locust Street starting Tuesday, July 29th through 
Thursday, July 31st. (with expected completion by Wednesday, July 30th), weather and 
conditions permitting). 

 Scope of Work: 
Removal of 6” of existing asphalt 
Replacement with 6” of new asphalt 
   Driveway & Street Access: 

NO ACCESS to or from driveways during work hours unless previously arranged with the 
contractor. 
A 6” vertical edge will be present during construction, making driveway access unsafe and 
impractical. 
   Parking Instructions: 

No parking in the work zone between 7:00 AM and 9:00 PM 
Parking IS allowed from 9:00 PM to 7:00 AM 
Vehicles left in the work zone during active work hours may be towed at the owner's 
expense 
      Work Schedule: 

Daily work hours: 7:00 AM – 9:00 PM 
If no crew is present in the afternoon, that day’s work is complete 
   Completion & Driveway Access: 

Once paving is completed and safe, driveway access will be restored 
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience this may cause and greatly appreciate your 
patience and cooperation during this important improvement project. 

Contact: 
If you have any questions or need to arrange special driveway access, please contact the 
contractor in advance at 503-399-4833 or by email at Adam.Newhouse@hhpave.net 
 
Thank you for your understanding! 
— City of McMinnville & H&H Paving 
For more information, please visit the City’s project web page 
https://www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov/engineering/page/cypress-and-fellows-paving-project 
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